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A Word from Mrs Blake, Headteacher 

To all our lovely families, 

Half term is here! We finished off term four in style yesterday with a lovely whole school event. The children got 

the chance to dance, play rounders and eat ice lollies in the sun to celebrate their hard work. 

We have lots to look forward to in term six and there will be many opportunities for the children to be introduced 

to the Millbay staff and site so that we can prepare them for the September Federation. Many thanks to those 

of you who attended the meeting with Chris Toye, Fi Kelly and myself on Wednesday. We really appreciated 

your feedback and support and we will use your comments to help us develop a smooth and positive transition 

for the children and staff of both schools. Please continue to use the email address dedicated to the federation 

to give us further things to consider – federation@reachsouth.org. 

Finally, let me wish you all a lovely, restful, half term. We know that the children (and staff!) have put their all 

into their learning this term, and term four was the longest stretch of on-site learning for our children for some 

time.  We appreciate that we all need some well-deserved rest before getting stuck into term six. I look forward 

to seeing you all on Monday the 7th June . 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Blake 

 

 

Word of the Week 

We are focusing on widening our vocabulary this term. On each newsletter will be a ‘word of the week’. See if 

you can try and use it as many times as you can 

 

Definition: appease or please someone who is cross or angry 

Sentence: When Sam was upset about his cake, mum mollified him. 
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Federation Dates 

 

Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

Date EYFS/KS1 
KS2 

Thursday 27th May Last day of term five 

Monday 7th June First day of term six 

Friday 2nd July End of year reports sent home 

Monday 5th – Wednesday 7th July Parents’ Evenings – appointments will be allocated 

shortly 
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